
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

2025 

Wed 21st May  School Council 7.15 pm 

Fri 23rd May  District Cross Country – 
Wesburn Park 

Thurs 5th June Grade 5/6 Human 
Development Program 

Wed 25th June School Photos 

Mon 30th June School Report sent home 

Wed 2nd July 3 Way Conferences 

 

2025 PARENT CONTRIBUTIONS 
 
A reminder that the suggested amount for 
Silvan Primary School’s 2025 Curriculum 
Contributions can be paid anytime 
throughout the year.  
 
Parents can indicate that they wish to 
contribute a certain amount towards 
curriculum contributions or wish to pay a 
specific amount more than once 
over time or parents may wish to contribute 
additional payments to the suggested 
amount. The suggested amount is: 
 
CURRICULUM CONTRIBUTION $434.60 
 
OTHER CONTRIBUTIONS $50.40 
 
Totalling $485.00 
We are offering a discount to families with 
multiple children of $100, totalling $385 to 
the 2nd and any additional children. 
 
Banking details: Silvan Primary School 
Bank: Bendigo Bank 
Account Name: Silvan Primary School Official 
BSB: 633-000 
Account No: 150-069-482 
 
REF: Family name & ‘FEES’ 
 

 
MID-YEAR REPORTS & 3 WAY 
CONFERENCES 
Mid-year reports will be sent home on 
Monday 30th June, followed by our 3 Way 
Conferences on Wednesday 2nd July.  
More information regarding the 3 Way 
Conferences will be forwarded in the coming 
weeks. Like last year, the conferences will 
be offered via face to face and/or online via 
Webex Meetings. 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Our school photos are taking place on 
Wednesday 25th June. Please look out for 
the payment envelopes. They will include 
information regarding all the details on how 
to order online before the actual date of 
photos. 
  

AWARDS 
 
 

 
  

Silvan Primary School 
School No. 1801 

Main Rd, Silvan, Victoria 3795 
Telephone: (03) 9737 9258     

Email:  silvan.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.silvanps.vic.edu.au  
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